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CITY OF DORAL 

Office of the City Manager 

Letter to Council  
LTC No. 019-2023 

    

To:  The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

From:  Barbie Hernandez, City Manager  

 

Date:  August 8, 2023 

 

Subject:          Police Vehicle Redesign 

 
The Doral Police Department (DPD) strives to maintain a constant visible presence in our community. In 

reviewing the current police vehicle model, a multitude of options exist to redesign the striping and decals 

to enhance visibility and differentiate our marked police vehicles from the rest of the City of Doral fleet.  

 

The current marked police vehicle is primarily white in color. In an effort to seek input from the men and 

women of DPD, a comprehensive workgroup consisting of DPD members was recently convened to 

explore multiple options in an effort to meet the goals of recognizability and professionalism. The attached 

demo model has been created to reflect the work of the redesign workgroup. The new design 

incorporates elements that reflect our City, safety, and professionalism.  

 

The ultimate aim of the Police Department is to enhance visibility to increase Officer and community 

safety, while maintaining approachability and fostering a stronger connection with the communities we 

serve. If you’d like to discuss further, please feel free to contact my office or Chief Lopez directly. 

 

BH/EL 

c:  Edwin Lopez, Chief of Police 

Attachment (1) 
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